

## 25 February 2019

▼	1	1		
Email:		,	<b>€</b> 1	

**Re: Official Information Act** 

Dear

I am responding on behalf of Hauora Tairāwhiti (Tairāwhiti DHB) to your OIA Request of 31 January regarding correspondence of RMO pay deductions

## Our response to your request:

Pursuant to section 12 of the Official Information Act 1982, the New Zealand Resident Doctors' Association (NZRDA) requests Tairawhiti District Health Board (the DHB) to provide any and all documents including but not limited to internal and external correspondence and communications (such as emails, letters, faxes, memoranda, notes, records, minutes of meetings and legal advice), concerning, arising out of, or relating to the pay deductions of resident medical officers as a result of the current industrial action.

There has been no faxes, emails, memo's or any sort of internal or external written correspondence to the RMO's about their pay strike deductions.

If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802 602.

Please note this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Hauora Tairāwhiti DHB website. Your personal/identifying information will be redacted from any responses published.

If you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we will be happy to consider this.

Yours sincerely

Briar Hunter Communications Advisor Hauora Tairāwhiti